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I urge that the Tax Kicker law be honored and kept in place. This is one of the very 

few tools the tax payers of Oregon have to help bring balance to state spending. 

Many Oregonians are struggling financially to meet their basic needs. Please 

consider the daily lives of your state residents and how much that tax refund can be a 

positive impact on their lives.  


